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3rd November 2023 

Newsletter 
 
Data Collection and Parental Consent Forms 
Thank you to everybody who has already handed in their forms. There are still a few forms 
outstanding. Please be aware that we will not be able to share photos of any children who we've not 
received consent forms for. These need to be filled out every year. Please do not miss out on the 
opportunity to see your children's achievements and return the form to school as soon as possible. 
Without these forms, there will be activities in school which your children will miss out on. 
 
Bonfire Night 
As you are aware, it is Bonfire Night this weekend. If you are attending an event or just having 
fireworks at home, please remind the children about firework safety, and not handling them, thank 
you. 
 
Open Day 
Our second Open Day will be on 7th November from 1.45 – 3pm for children who are due to start 
school next September. Please let friends and family know they are welcome to come along and visit 
the school. Entrance to the school will be via the main entrance. 
 
Poppy Appeal 
Next week we will be selling poppies and poppy merchandise in school. Poppies will be 50p, Zip Pulls 
£1, Reflectors £1, Wristbands £1 and Snap Bands £1.50. If your child would like one of these, please 
send the correct change to class, thank you. We will not be able to give change. 
 
Wonderful Wednesday 
We will be holding more ‘Wonderful Wednesday’ sessions where parents are invited to come into 
class and take part in an activity with their children. Please see below for dates to come along and 
see your children at work! 
Rowan Class – 8th November 2023 
Hazel Class – 15th November 2023 
Willow Class – 22nd November 2023 
Maple Class – 29th November 2023 
Sycamore Class – 7th December 2023 (terrific Thursday) 
Beech Class – 13th December 2023 
 
Reception Movie Night 
A reminder that Reception children are invited to a movie night on 13th November. Children should 
bring their pyjamas and teddies to school, and be picked up at 5pm. 
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